
17 May, 2013 
 
VerTechs Enterprises 
788 Greenfield Dr. 
El Cajon, CA 92021 
Attn: Joey Straza 
 
Subject: Supplier Recognition 
 
Mr. Straza, 

 
On behalf of NORDAM please find this letter of recognition and 

appreciation for your support in the manufacture of MS-527 stainless 
honeycomb core and EDM shaped core segments for the B-2 Anti Ice 
and Rain Removal Diffuser Panel program. Upon successful completion 
and closeout of this program we wish to acknowledge VerTechs 
exceptional performance to schedule and quality which enabled 
NORDAM to complete our program requirements on time and without 
defects to meet all end customer expectations. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Doug Brown 
Manager, Warfighter Support Team 
NORDAM     

 


